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Hi Tim
In addition to talking about the new oyster grants I would like to discuss the following
 items at the June 2nd meeting.

1.  Allowing use or possible sale of the town's FLUPSY (Upweller).  I'm no
 longer using it for propagation. I think  rather than letting it sit we should allow any of
 the oyster growers in town use or buy it.

2.  Review of current aquaculture grants (mussel & oyster).  Adding a new
 regulation that requires information about how many/much aquaculture seed shellfish
 are bought and adults sold.  Also how many cages and or gear is on each site.  This
 would be a yearly requirement for each grant holder that must be submitted by
 February 1st.  Otherwise a license will not be issued for the following year.

3.  The loss of Ryan Antolick (Assistant Constable), hiring a new Assistant Constable
 and have a dialog about  changing the job structure for the Assistant Constable
 position.  More or less what other towns have in their departments and how we need
 more enforcement coverage in winter.

4.  I would no longer like to keep track of mileage on my own vehicle in FY2016.  Can
 we set up a payment schedule?

5.  Is the end of the transient dock the best place for the town boat?

6.  The Shellfish Department needs a larger indoor (heated) space to do gear work
 and boat maintenance.  Could a space be available in the future at either the old fire
 station or in the new fire station?  I would still need outdoor storage space
 somewhere.

Thanks Isaiah
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